Connecticut Swimming

Senior Committee

Minutes

November 7, 2011

Via Teleconference

Senior Committee Chair Bill Ball call the meeting to order at 7:33pm

Present: Bill Ball, Randy Erlenbach, Ellen Johnston, Tim Wise, Rob Riccobon, Bob Shearer

Not Present: Jason Paige, Sean Farrell, Matt Hurst

Additions to Agenda: No Additions

Approval of the Agenda: The Agenda was unanimously approved with no Additions

Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the October 24, 2011 meeting were unanimously
approved

OLD BUSINESS

Short Course Senior Meet Finals:

We still have not heard back from Wesleyan on the ability to change the course of the pool
between prelims and finals and back again following finals. There was a lengthy discussion
about changing the CT Spring Senior Meet to Long Course prelims and finals. The committee
determined they would prefer to stay with the original plan of Short Course prelims and Long
Course Finals. The committee feels this should be done in an Olympic Year to give CT Athletes
more opportunities to prepare for trials, prepare for Sectionals, and potentially make Trial cuts.
Contact with Wesleyan will continue to be made to discuss possibilities.

2012 CT Long Course Senior Invite June 14-17, 2012

The date was discussed and motion made to host this meet on June 14-17, 2012. Passed
unanimously



Format of the meet will be determined at a later date. The Committee wants to see what the
local school schedule will be following potential make-up days due to school cancelations.

New Business

Short Course/Spring Senior Meet Announcement:

The committee began reviewing the announcement. It was determined that the committee will
continue to do so and make revisions as needed via email. Hopes are to hear back from
Wesleyan soon and make the necessary adjustments to the announcement by December 1,
2011 to allow Program Development to review before posting.

Next Meeting

Next Senior Meeting will be via conference call at 7:30pm on Wednesday January 4, 2012
The meeting was adjourned at 8:04pm

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Ball



